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Through our topic ‘I am Special’, we are going 

to talk about our families and what makes us 

unique. As the season changes and we move 

into Autumn we will be looking closely at 

changes and asking lots of questions. 

We will be using our 

listening ears to follow 

instructions and get to know 

our daily routine. We will be 

listening to each other in 

our keyworker groups as we 

talk about our thoughts and 

feelings.  

 

During story time, we will 

begin to use sentences to 

talk about “who, what, when 

and how?’”  

 

 

 

 

Let’s have fun with maths! Can you talk 

about different numbers you have seen? 

We will be learning lots of new number 

songs to help us remember our numbers 

to 10. Whilst exploring the school, we will 

be looking out for different 2D shapes in 

the environment.  

This half term, we are going 

to be learning and joining in 

with lots of new nursery 

rhymes. We are going to 

explore our new environment 

and begin to use different 

resources to support our 

play. 

We will explore different 

colours using paint and find 

out what happens when we 

mix colour together. 
 

Now we have started Ozzy Owls Nursery, it 

is really important for us to work hard to 

become independent learners. We will be 

learning to communicate with adults about 

our needs, especially when we are hungry, 

thirsty or need to use the toilet. 

We will be using lots of one-handed tools for 

cutting, writing, sticking and painting.    

This half term, we will be inviting our family 

in for a stay and play session and also 

going on a few little adventures around our 

school grounds. 

We will be working as a 

team to help each other 

tidy all the different 

areas in nursery. We are 

going to become 

confident learners and 

begin by asking ‘grown 

ups’ for help when we 

need it. We are really 

excited to make lots of 

new friends and talk to 

them about our family. 

At Ozzy’s Little Owls Nursery we really value your ideas and feedback. At the end of 

every half term we will send you a topic web like this to tell you about the exciting 

learning opportunities and experiences that your children will be taking part in over 

the next half term. If you have a particular skill or interest that you would like to 

share with us and our children, we would love to hear about it and incorporate it 

into our plans and events. Please fill in the attached slip and put it into the envelope 

on our Topic Board. 

 

We like to read lots of stories in nursery. This 

half term, we will begin listening to some of our 

favourite stories and suggesting how the stories 

might end. We will be learning to talk about our 

drawings and paintings to different people. 

 


